Dear Vice Admiral Alexandros Maratos

Peru supports the S-23 “Limits of the Seas “ updating work, on the particular issue
of your request, Peru attaches importance to a solution being found between the
parties involved following the rules of procedures and resolutions recommended by
the IHO.

Best Regards

Jaime Valdez

Technical Advisor

Ph (51) 1- 6136767 ext 6457

jvaldez@dhn.mil.pe
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